
Call  for  Papers:  Second  German
Conference for Young Scholars in
PIL
Building on the success of the first German Conference for Young Scholars in PIL,
which took place almost exactly one year ago at the University of Bonn, a second
conference for young scholars in private international law will be held on 4 and 5
April 2019 at the University of Würzburg. Young scholars are invited to submit
proposals for presentations in German or English that engage with the conference
theme  ‘IPR  zwischen  Tradition  und  Innovation  –  Private  International  Law
between Tradition and Innovation’.

Further information on possible approaches to the conference theme can be found
in the official Call for Papers; contributions may discuss any aspect of private
international  law  relating  to  the  theme,  including  questions  of  international
jurisdiction, choice of law, recognition and enforcement, international arbitration,
and loi uniforme. Submissions describing the proposed 30-minute talk in no more
than 800 words can be made until 1 July 2018. While the conference language will
be German, individual submissions may be made (and presented) in German or
English.

All accepted contributions will be published in a conference volume.
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